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Notice of Short-Listed Firms for Progressive Design-Build Construction Services, 

Request for Proposals #0108-461 
Ethel I. Baker ES New Construction 

 
On April 4, 2025, the Sacramento City Unified School District (“District”) received proposals for the 

Ethel I. Baker ES New Construction Project (“Project”) in response to Statement of Qualifications 
#0108-461 (“SOQ”) from the following entities:   

BHM Construction w/PBK Architects 

Balfour Beatty + Clark & Sullivan Construction, a joint venture w/Lionakis 

Otto Construction w/Nacht & Lewis Architects 

Roebbelen Constructors, Inc. w/HMC Architects 

S+B James/Gilbrane w/Perkins Eastman Architects 

 

The District’s review and selection committee evaluated the qualifications/technical responses in the 
submitted qualifications in accordance with the evaluation and selection criteria stated in the SOQ, and have 
short-listed the following Respondents to participate in submitting their proposals on Friday, May 2, 2025: 

Balfour Beatty + Clark & Sullivan Construction, a joint venture w/Lionakis 

Otto Construction w/Nacht & Lewis Architects 

Roebbelen Constructors, Inc. w/HMC Architects 

  

 On behalf of the District, we would like to thank all the respondents for participating in the submission 
for this project.  
 
**Contractors are listed in alphabetical order** 


